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Hello TMIers!

Spring is coming up fast, so join us as we take a look back at winter and get ready for spring in this 
seasons edition of the More News! 
We will be sharing photos from the Feast of Lights as well as providing an update on TMI’s presence at 
the Liberal Arts Colloquium. 

What You Missed

        TMIers at our annual holiday celebration.

Feast Of Lights 
December 7th 2018

This years feast was a lively event with heartfelt 
tributes given to outgoing board members : 
Irene Menear, Diane Moreau, 
Tony Joseph and outgoing Chair, Andrew Byers. 

Liberal Arts Colloquium: On Memory
Febuary 15th 2019

The TMI community was out in full force for our 
first major event of 2019; Introduced by our Chair 
Carol Fiedler. TMI community members Fannie 
Dionne and Sal Esquibel presented their find-
ings on memory and shifting identies. They were 
followed by a lively roundtable discussion lead by 
Academic Director, Jonathan Powers

SPRING REGISTRATION IS OPEN!
Visit us at thomasmore.qc.ca for full descriptions of our Spring 2019 courses
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Thank You Donors!
Our Fall Appeal 2018 has helped us reach 80% of our fundraising goal so far for this year! With the 

generous donations that our community has made, we are able to continue offering our one-of-a-
kind TMI courses, the Seniors Outreach Program and student bursaries all year round. If you would 
still like to make a donation and help us reach 100% of our fundraising goal for this year, you can do 
so at: thomasmore.qc.ca, on our Facebook page, or mail a cheque addressed to:
“The Thomas More Institute - 3405 Ave. Atwater Montreal QC H3H 1Y2”

Thank you again!

SCHNITZER, 
Nicholas

1936 – 2019

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of Nicholas Schnitzer on Sunday, January 20, 
2019, at St. Mary’s Hospital. 

March 29th 
Registration Drop-in

 
Come say “Hi” at the Spring Semester Regis-
tration Drop-in day: Friday March 29th from 
10am to 6pm. Registration drop-in day is
an opportunity for community and non-com-
munity members alike to drop by the instutite 
and register in person for upcoming courses. 
Our excellent administration team will be on 
hand to register participants and answer ques-
tions. Refreshments will be provided!

A Message from Dina Souleiman, Executive Director

Upcoming Events

Obituaries

Book Launch & Author
Interview: 

Sasquatch & the Green Sash

Join us on Monday, April 15, 2019 from 6:30 to 
9:30 for the launch of Montreal author Keith 

Hendersen’s novel Sasquatch & The Green 
Sash.


